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TOWN OF HANOVER TOGETHER WITH THE HANOVER CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
ANNOUNCES THE 2020 STATE OF THE TOWN BREAKFAST 

 
The Town of Hanover and the Hanover Chamber of Commerce will once again team up to 
provide citizens, businesses, and elected officials an update on the affairs of the Community 
at the Annual State of the Town Breakfast, to be held on Tuesday, March 10, 2020 at  
7:30 AM in the First Floor Hearing Room of Hanover Town Hall.  
 
Chamber of Commerce President Josh Donovan will Host and MC this year’s event.  
Chairman of the Board of Selectmen John Tuzik will address the attendees who typically 
represent a wide cross-section of business, civic, and political leaders in the region, and 
Town Manager Joe Colangelo will provide an update on the State of the Town. This year’s 
keynote speakers include Eric J. Gardner, Director of Development for Benchmark Senior 
Living who will discuss plans for a new memory care facility in town, DPW Director Victor 
Diniak who will discuss town water and a representative from MassDEP will be present to 
give an update on the Fireworks Site cleanup.  

 
This breakfast is an opportunity to highlight the relationships that the Chamber of Commerce 
and the Town of Hanover have forged with local business owners.   

 
Those interested in attending should contact Janet Tierney at 781-826-5000, ext. 1032 or 
via email at: janet.tierney@hanover-ma.gov.  Ticket price: $15.00 

 

 


